July 8, 2016

State Water Resources Board
1416 9" Street

Room 215-37

Sacramento, CA 95814

Re: POLICY STATEMENT AGAINST THE CALIFORNIA “WATER FX3-3”
PROPOSED NEW INTAKE ON SACRAMENTO RIVER

Dear State Water Resources Board Members:

As a resident of the California Delta, | am opposed to the obvious water-grab that will
destroy the unique culteral, agricultural, and recreational resources of our Delta. Due to
excessive pumping, our water quality is already compromised.

We are asking ourselves, “How much more will we be expected to take?”

Please do not issue permits for this monetary and engineering fiasco.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
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